
RECALL NOTICE

Hazard: The products contains a biometric 
interface that allows unpaired fingerprints
to open the safe until a fingerprint is 
programmed.

Remedy: Customers should immediately 
remove the batteries from the safe and only 
use the keys to open the safe until you 
receive a repair kit. Contact SA Consumer 
Products for a repair kit.

Recalled Products:

SA Consumer Products, in conjunction with the Consumer 
Products Safety Commission, is announcing a voluntary recall 

of certain Biometric Firearm Safes.

For more information:
855-215-5822 or saconsumer6983@sedgwick.com

Monday through Friday 9am to 5pm CT

sabiometricsaferecall.expertinquiry.com

This recall being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. 
Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC).

Post Until October 4, 2024




